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Dr Debaditya Acharya (right) receiving the award from ISPRS President Prof Lena Halounová. 

“I am grateful to receive the TIF award from the ISPRS. This grant allowed me to travel Cairo 
for attending Geospatial Week 2023 and presenting our research work from RMIT University 
and The University of Melbourne. This event not only allowed me for a wider dissemination 
of our research in the scientific community, but also allowed me to enrich my knowledge with 
the state-of-the-art research in my domain. The guest lectures and the keynote speakers, 
especially from the geospatial industry, broadened my understanding of the current trends and 
the needs of the field. Moreover, this event strengthens my university network in several 
countries, including Spain, The Netherlands and China, and organisations such as Pix4D and 
ESRI. Furthermore, this award allowed me to travel to Africa for the first time, especially the 
land of the Pyramids, which was a mesmerising experience. I enjoyed the Turkish coffee, the 
delicious Egyptian cuisine, and delicacies, including the dates and the local wine. These 
experiences will lay the foundations of research through global collaboration, which is the top 
priority for an Early Career Researcher, like me, and will strengthen my research profile. I was 
honoured to be a part of the event, and I look forward to attending the future ISPRS events.”  

  
Dr Acharya is a Lecturer of Geospatial Science at RMIT University, Melbourne, Australia, and he 
presented the work “Reverse Domain Adaptation for Indoor Camera Pose Regression”. 


